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A note to FSU Faculty interested in Health Related Research, 

The first annual Collaborative Collision event aims to bring together health-focused faculty 

researchers across campus in an effort to foster discussions with the ultimate outcome being 

more frequent and robust health research conducted on Florida State University’s campus.  

Health related research takes place throughout our campus.  So often though, faculty with like 

interests do not have the occasion to meet and discuss collaborative possibilities.  With this 

event, faculty members from across campus will have the opportunity to meet one another, 

brainstorm, and discuss research ideas focusing on common interests. 

Hosted by the Office of Proposal Development, this session will begin at 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

April 12 at the FSU Alumni Center and will conclude with a reception for participants, as well 

as invited individuals from State of Florida health agencies, and physician members of 

Tallahassee Memorial Healthcare and Capital Health Plan. 

By participating in this event, FSU researchers will not only meet potential collaborators, but 

will also be included in the Collaborative Collision 2016: Health booklet that will be available to 

faculty as well as external agencies.  This booklet will include information about all attendees 

including photos, research interests and contact information. 

The deadline to register for this important event is Monday, March 28.  I would encourage you to 

sign up today by visiting www.research.fsu.edu/collision2016. If you have any questions, please 

contact Beth Hodges, Director of the Office of Proposal Development. 
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